NOTICE NUMBER: 11/2013

INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLANNING REVIEW 2013/2014: REGISTRATION OF

STAKEHOLDERS

Notice is hereby given in terms of section 16 read with section 17 of the Local Government:
Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (No. 32 of 2000) that the Maluti-A-Phofung local municipality
invites members of various local organisations and institutions to register as part of
participation in the IDP Review 2013/2014.

Stakeholders are requested to forward details of their respective organisations/institutions to

Integrated Development Planning and Performance Management Systems Manager: Mé

Mathapelo Sekhonyane on or before 08 February 2013 at the following address:

Maluti-A-Phofung Local Municipality
34 Cnr Moremoholo & Setai Street
Phuthaditjhaba

Witsieshoek

9870

Contact (058) 718 3770

Fax: 086 295 5980

Cell: 083 576 3611

E-mail: mathapelo@map.fs.qgov.za

LMD NTOMBELA
MUNICIPAL MANAGER

January 2013



